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Rocky Hill Coal Project
Gloucester

An amended Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) 
for the proposed Rocky Hill Coal Mine, Gloucester, is 
currently on public exhibition. 

•  The EIS sits alongside the proposal to modify the 
   Development Consent for the Stratford Mine.

•  The revised documentation can be viewed at 
   www.majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au 

•  Sea•  Search “Rocky Hill” for the Rocky Hill Coal project, and 
   “Stratford” for the Modification to Stratford Extension 
   Project.

For easy access to the documents:
• Drop into our Customer Service Centre at 89 King Street to 
   view the documents; or

• Collect a USB that contains the documents (issued by the
   N   NSW Deparment of Planning and Environment) from our 
   Customer Service Centre; or

• Follow the links from the information page on our website, 
   www.midcoast.nsw.gov.au/rockyhillproposal 

Submissions can be made at the Department of Planning 
and Environment website until Friday 14 October 2016.

MidCoast Council is one of many stakeholders who will 
lodge a submission in response to the amended DA/EIS.  

The submission prepared by our staff will be considered by 
the Administrator at an extraordinary Council meeting in 
October.


